








 

NEW MONASTERY FOR THE  
CAPUCHIN POOR CLARE SISTERS 

We are asking for donations to help the Poor Clare Sisters fulfill their 
dream.   

 

St. Joseph Parish is donating the land which behind the south baseball field, at the 
corner of Rios . 

 

Donations to be made out to 
CATHOLIC FOUNDATION,  and then put Poor Clare Fund on the memo line. 
Checks to be mailed to St. Joseph Church 
1145 South Aspen Road 
Pueblo, Colorado 81006 
 

God’s Peace and Let’s help fulfill the Poor Clare Sisters dream! 
REMEMBER EVERY LITTLE BIT HELPS 



 
 CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
 St. Joseph Church #467050 
 1145 South Aspen Road 
 Pueblo, CO 81006 
 
 TELEPHONE 
 719 544-1886 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
 Josie 
 
 EMAIL:  josefina_marrufo@yahoo.com 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
 Tuesday     Time: 8:00AM 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
 May 15, 2022 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
 1 through 6 
 

 SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS: PLEASE PRINT  
 500 BULLETINS FOR THIS WEEK’S ISSUE 
Any possibility of having the bulletins here on Thursday? 
 
 


